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Homeowners' Association News




December  2006

Weed Spraying

TRUGREEN CHEMLAWN completed the annul weed application. They have sent information on 2007 spraying with the same prices as 2006.  We will discuss and vote on continuing this service in 2007at the annual homeowners dinner.  

Road Maintenance

You may have noticed that the Town of Windsor completed road repairs in October.  All roadway cracks were filled in the subdivision..  If you have any issues with the work that was done, please call  Vic @ 674-1510.

Picnic

Yes-we didn’t get one organized this year!  Seems the time got away from us and we heard nothing from homeowners so thought we could skip it this year and see if we want to continue the picnics in the future.  This can be another topic at the annual dinner.

Dues for 2007

The Board of Directors will meet prior to the dinner to review the budget and recommend the dues for next year.

Board Vacancy

Ginger’s 2 year term as Secretary/Treasurer will expire on January 1, 2007.  The Board will seek volunteers for this position and voting will occur at the annual meeting.  The role of Sec/Treas is to maintain minutes from all Board Meetings, minutes from the annual homeowners dinner, pay all required bills for the HOA, send out a quarterly newsletter and maintain the budget.  It does not require a lot of time and is an excellent way to learn more about our community.  The only real requirement is to be able to use a PC and be proficient in Word and Excel.  Please consider this opportunity.
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Architectural Control Committee

Sally and Harvey Roth have requested that a new ACC be named for the HOA.  They have held this position since the HOA was started.  We really appreciate all they have done to maintain the covenants of the subdivision.  Current covenants state; “Until Declarant sells or conveys all lots owned by the Declarant, Decalrant shall have the right to appoint the members or their successors of the Architectural Control Committee”.  Sally and Harvey agree they would prefer to give the HOA the opportunity for homeowners to volunteer for the positions.  It was agreed by the Board that we will ask for volunteers for the ACC and finalize the new committee at the annual homeowners dinner.

Annual Homeowners Dinner
The dinner will be held in late January as in prior years.  Ginger will find a restaurant in either Windsor or Fort Collins and reserve space.  Typically the dinner is during the week as it is easier to reserve space.  We can always try for a Friday night if this makes more sense.  If you have a preference, please let Ginger know via phone (970-686-8782 or e-mail g_dereus@msn.com).  We would also like to have items that you would like to discuss ahead of time.  

Items for discussion at annual dinner:


-Sec/treas vacancy


-ACC vacancies (3)


-Dues for 2007


-Weed spraying


-Annual Picnic


-Open issues from homeowners

New Neighbors

Please take a minute to say hello to new homeowners at 36744 Brian Avenue.  They are Cheryl Van Ackern and Patrick Millnazzo.  Welcome to the neighborhood and we look forward to meeting them at the annual dinner.

